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Greenwich Nursery School News

Spring will be here before we know itl We can’t wait to get back outside on the playground. Thank you to
everyone who signed up to read a story to our classes during Read Across America Week. The children love to
have family members visit the classroom! This month, we will focus on Pefts, All Things Green, Colorful Rainbows,
and of course, Spring! Friday, March 2 is Dr. Seuss’ birthday, and we will celebrate with Funny Friday! Wear your
craziest, wackiest, silliest outfit to schooll On Monday, March 5, please bring in a 4xé photo of your family pet(s).
The children will create a special project with all of the photos. If you do not have a pet, you can send in a
photo of your child’s favorite animal. Friday, March 16 is our Green Party. Don't forget to wear green! We will
talk about making healthy food choices, and eat green fruits and vegetables for snack. A sign up sheet will be
posted on Wednesday, March 7 for anyone who would like to conftribute to our party. Your generosity is greatly
appreciated! Tickets are still on sale for our Flapjack Fundraiser. Stay in your pajamas and come out to
Applebee’s on Saturday, March 17, for a delicious breakfast served by your GNS feachers. Money raised will be
used to purchase supplies for the classrooms. Our Spring Party and Egg Hunt will be held on Wednesday, March
28. Please send in 6 white hardboiled eggs and an Easter basket labeled with your child’s name. Parents and
siblings are invited to attend the egg hunt. More details will follow. School is closed March 30-April 6 for Spring
Recess. We will return to school on Monday, April 9. Happy Easter! Enjoy the extra family time!

Daily Reminders

* Please have your child use the bathroom each day before school.

* Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of accidents
or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to season.

* Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each day.

¢ Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake and water will be provided for snack. Birthday kids may bring in
a non-edible treat or goodie bag to hand out to their classmates (optional).

Snack

* Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack bags should
be labeled and placed above your child’'s hook when you come into school.

*  Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month.

* Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any peanut or
tree nut products. Thank you!

Outdoor Fun!

Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers and closed-toe
shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt. We
fry to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case of inclement weather, we will go upstairs to Memorial
Hall for large motor activities.

4+ Year Olds — School Buses 4 Year Olds - Frogs 4 Year Olds — Apples
Mrs. Macor Mrs. Huber & Mrs. Rieger Mrs. Kromar & Mrs. Banes

Mrs. Schiller (Float) Mrs. Schiller (Float) Mrs. Schiller (Float)



